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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
.;9"3 ‘B.EGIB.T% Merchants’ Exchange, Bute Street,

O
aneed- 40/%9‘934 Cardlff, 3rd December 1924,
posd. o/
LONDYP o*
Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of a copy of the letter addressed
to you by Mr. P.L. Warlow, the Secretary to the Glasgow
Committee, with reference to the new twin screw motor vessel
"ATAGO MARU". I have visited the vessel with mr. Robbins
the representative of Messrs Brown McFarlane, who supervised
the building and mr. M@rtdn who represented the Builders.
After examining the vessel I have made certain recommendations
which were agreed to by all parties and the work is now
put in hand.

The tank is to be retested tomorrow afternoon
or Friday morning and if satisfactory I will wire the
result. I have been requested by the Owners' representative
to furnish him with ;:;:;?:% and shall be glad to know what
form this report should be made out on as it apparently
is not caused by damage, although it has been pointed out
that it might have occurred through the double bottom tank.
being unduly pressed.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully, S H(;:»g; ste
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The Secretary,
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